
From: June Cornelius <JuneCornelius@schouse.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/26/2014 2:35:09 PM
Subject: RE: Medal of Valor

Hi Katherine!

I found out that the Adjutant General's office will be handling this. And right now they have no funding available for 
it. The medal is still in the design process as well. This came from Major King who works in that office. So, just 
thought I would let your office know for future reference.
Thank you for the information!

June Cornelius
Legislative Aide - Suite 414 
Rep. Chandra Dillard 
Rep. Raye Felder
Rep. Deborah Long
Rep. Harold Mitchell
Rep. Eddy Southard
1105 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201
803-734-9976

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, March 20, 2014 5:59 PM 
To: June Cornelius
Subject: RE: Medal of Valor

This is would go through the Veterans Affairs office.
Thank you,
Katherine

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Thursday, March 20, 2014 1:58 PM 
To: 'June Cornelius'
Subject: RE: Medal of Valor

Let me check for you. I will follow up.
Thank you,
Katherine

From: June Cornelius [mailto:JuneCornelius@schouse.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, March 20, 2014 1:07 PM 
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: FW: Medal of Valor

Good afternoon Ms. Veldran,
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Rep. Long has a constituent who is asking how they obtain an application to nominate someone for a S.C. Medal of
Valor. Does that come from Governor Haley's office? We haven't had an occasion to help with one before, so no one 
knows who to contact.
Thank you!

June Cornelius
Legislative Aide - Suite 414
Rep. Chandra Dillard
Rep. Raye Felder
Rep. Deborah Long
Rep. Harold Mitchell
Rep. Eddy Southard


